
 

 

OFP10035/RevC 

 

CALIFORNIA PROPOSITION 65 STATEMENT 
 

This letter is to confirm that the products sold by Connection Technology Center 
have been evaluated against California Proposition 65.  

Proposition 65 (Safe Drinking Water and Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986) is a 
Californian law that requires businesses to notify Californians about significant 
chemicals that cause cancer or birth defects or other reproductive harm. The law 
requires that no person doing business, knowingly and intentionally expose an 
individual to a chemical known to the state of California to cause cancer, birth defects, 
or reproductive toxicity without first giving a clear and reasonable warning. The Prop 
65 list can be accessed at: http://www.oehha.ca.gov/prop65 

Products sold by CTC may contain substances from California Proposition 65. Our 
piezo accelerometers, velocity sensors, and loop power sensors use a ceramic 
containing over 50% lead by volume. All sensors are hermetically sealed, and there is 
no significant consumer risk. However, please use this statement as a warning that 
CTC products may contain chemicals known to the State of California to cause 
cancer and birth defects or other reproductive harm. 
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